
2 announcements

TESL reporter celebrates fifteenth anniversary

with this issue the TESL reporter begins its fifteenth year of publication since 1967 when
the first fledgling issue was distributed to a few hundred pacific educators the TESL re-
porter has grown in both number of subscribers and sphere of influence today it is distri-
buted to nearly 3000 TESLTEFL educators in over sixty countries around the world
funding from the division of communications and language arts at brigham young uni-
versity hawaii campus continues to make it possible to publish the reporter at no charge

to subscribers as a public service to the TESLTEFL profession

new publication schedule announced

with this issue also the TESL reporter begins publication and distribution on a new sche-
dule henceforth the reporter will be published on a calendar year basis with the first
issue appearing in january in addition the spring summer fall and winter
designations for each issue will be dropped the purpose of these changes is to reduce con-
fusion in the minds of the reporters subscribers worldwide they reflect the fact that in
many countries the school year does not start in september and that in at least half the
world summer is not in june the TESL reporter will still be published four times per
year in january april july and october




